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Comments: I am glad to see the forest service finally doing something about the over population of Horses on the

Black Mesa Ranger District.  I would NOT like to see any horses out there in the forest.  They are trespass

horses form the White Mountain Apache Indian Reservation after the Rodeo Chediski Fire.   They have not been

managed like the livestock and wildlife and now with the over population, there is Not enough Available forage for

all species and certainly not enough water the past year from the drought.  But if a certain amount of Horses

have to remain, I would like to see the original wildhorse territory managed and the horse kept with in this area.

There has to be population management and stick to it.  I am supportive of the draft territory management plan

that the forest service has come up with.  Now, let's get it implemented.


